Spread Joy This Season

The holiday season is a time for giving, sharing, and spreading joy. This year, join the PTO in making a
difference in our community with our Help for the Holidays campaign. Your generous contributions will provide
much-needed support to our neighboring families in our schools experiencing financial struggles during this
festive time.

How You Can Help

Through December 6, 2024 your donations will go directly to Stormonth and Bayside Middle School Families
towards:

e Providing gift cards to families in need to purchase items their families need
e Supplying warm clothing and food for those without
e Ensuring children receive gifts to celebrate the holidays joyfully

Make a Donation

Every tax deductible contribution counts and helps bring warmth and happiness to someone's holiday season.
It's easy to donate! Simply click HERE to learn more and make a secure online donation. Donate by
December 6, 2024.

Why Your Help Matters

In our community, many families face financial hardships, making it difficult to enjoy the holiday season. By
participating in the Help for the Holidays campaign, you can help ease their burdens and bring a smile to their
faces.

Join Us T'oday

Together, we can create a brighter holiday for everyone in our school communities. Thank you for your
generosity and kindness. Let's make this season memorable for all the right reasons.

Happy Holidays!

If your family needs assistance please reach out to Principal Hackl at BMS or Principal Joseph at Stormonth. For more

information about the campaign, please contact PTO at Nicole.stickler@gmail.com or call us at (414) 902-3589.
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